Schumacher, Dave

From: Luers, Megan

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 2:36 PM

To: Schumacher, Dave

Subject: Fwd: [SPAM?] FW: CITY OF AURORA - Due 10/25/19 - $35K - Approval

Attachments: HACH Terms and Conditions - Nov 2018 - HACH Approved - 11-29-18.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Megan Luers

Laboratory Manager
Water Production Division
City of Aurora, IL
630-256-3255

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hicks, Janis" <janis.hicks@hach.com>

Date: October 24, 2019 at 2:16:39 PM CDT

To: "Luers, Megan" <MLuers@aurora-il.org>

Cec: "Angiello, Donny" <dangiell@hach.com>

Subject: [SPAM?] FW: CITY OF AURORA - Due 10/25/19 - $35K - Approval

Good Afternoon,
Please see email below for Legal’s emailed approval for the attached T&Cs.

Thank you,

JANIS HICKS | Field Sales Support Specialist II

P 970.278.4931 | F 970.619.5974

Hach Company | www.hach.com<http://www.hach.com/> |
janis.hicks@hach.com<mailto:janis.hicks@hach.com>

From: Hall, Troy A

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 8:53 AM

To: Hicks, Janis <janis.hicks@hach.com>

Subject: RE: CITY OF AURORA - Due 10/25/19 - $35K - Approval

Hello Janis,

The prior negotiated Hach terms and conditions are acceptable for this year’s reagent purchases from AN
the City of Aurora. 4

Thank you very much for sending this in for review.
Cheers,

Troy



Troy Hall | Contracts Manager

From: Angiello, Donny <dangiell@hach.com<mailto:dangiell@hach.com>>
Sent: Friday, October 18,2019 11:46 AM

To: Support Email Box, HachLov <support@hach.com<mailto:support@hach.com>>
Cc: Hach East Central Support

<eastcentralsupport@hach.com<mailto:eastcentralsupport@hach.com>>
Subject: FW: HACH - Modified Terms and Conditions from Nov 2018

Support and/or Janis,

Can we please see customer request below? Can we expedite, please? Thanks!
-Donny

From: Luers, Megan <MLuers@aurora-il.org<mailto:MLuers@aurora-il.org>>
Sent: Friday, October 18,2019 11:32 AM

To: Angiello, Donny <dangiell@hach.com<mailto:dangiell@hach.com>>
Subject: FW: HACH - Modified Terms and Conditions from Nov 2018

Hi Donny

Please see email below.
Thanks

Megan Luers

Laboratory Manager
Water Production Division
City of Aurora, IL
630.256.3255 Office

From: Schumacher, Dave

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 11:05 AM

To: Luers, Megan <MLuers@aurora-il.org<mailto:MLuers@aurora-il.org>>
Subject: HACH - Modified Terms and Conditions from Nov 2018

Megan,

Per our discussion, can you please have HACH send an email approving the use of the modified
HACH Terms and Conditions (attached), which were worked out between the city’s and HACH’s
attorneys 12 months ago, for use with both the SIRR and Instrumentation Service Agreements for next
year. Thanks...

David Schumacher, P.E.
Superintendent

Water Production Division
City of Aurora, IL
630-256-3250



